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19th February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

Re:  KS3 Food and Nutrition 

Throughout Years 7, 8 and 9 all students at Poltair School study Food and Nutrition once per fortnight. Each 

term they take part in approximately 3-4 practical lessons, where they develop the knowledge and life skills 

of how to create tasty and nutritious food. 

During the renovations of the Creative Learning Centre and so far, this academic year, we have provided 

ingredients for all students in Key Stage 3. However, this is not financially sustainable to continue as a school. 

Therefore we are asking for a parental one-off payment for the rest of this academic year. Through this 

payment, the school will ensure that all ingredients are supplied for your child’s practical Food and Nutrition 

lessons. 

By offering this option, students won’t need to bring ingredients in from home. Our hope is that this will help 

parents/carers to save on costs as well as prevent you being left with surplus ingredients which you may 

never use again.   

The cost of this payment is £7:00 and will cover the remainder of the school year. Please can we ask that all 

payments are made via ParentPay by Friday 1st March. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me via email (eclarke@poltair.cornwall.sch.uk) if you require any assistance 

with this payment or if you wish to discuss this further.  

Many thanks for your ongoing support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs E Clarke 

Teacher of Food, Hospitality and Catering  
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